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Enfield Board of Selectmen 
Public Work session Minutes ~ October 28th, 2003 
 
The Chairman called a work session to order on October 28th, 2003 at 
5:30 PM in the training room at the Public Works Building located off 
Lockehaven Road. 
 
Present: 
 
Ilene P. Reed, Chair 
Keith Oppenneer, Selectman 
Dominic C. Albanese, Selectman 
 
A budget workshop was conducted to informally discuss format and 
goals for the 2004 town budget. 
 
Mrs. Whittaker presented the latest cost of living percentile increase 
per Social Security recipients, namely 2.1% to the board.  Motion 
Oppenneer, second Albanese, to adhere to the Social Security cost of 
living for town employee payraises for 2004, vote 2 – 0, Reed 
abstaining. 
 
There being no further business, motion Albanese, second 
Oppenneer to adjourn, vote 3 – 0.  The meeting ended at 7:00 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, April Whittaker.  
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